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The Southern California Chapter is alive and well, with meetings every 
other month, usually in the even numbered months.

We had a barbecue in July,  2006, at the Nix home, and another one in 
May of 2007.  We found out that May is better, since in July it was 109 
degrees!

We met at the home of Jack Conway in October, 2006, and had the fun of 
enjoying his great collection.  We had a Christmas party arranged by and 
shared with the local MBSI chapter at the wonderful home of Dana 
Bashor.

February found us at the Nethercutt Collection at San Sylmar, always a 
favorite destination, made even more so this time by a lunch and then a 
visit to the home of our Vice President, Leslie Hoffman.

We have no meeting scheduled for June, since the trip to Germany and 
Holland starts so early in July.

We have also had organ rallies at Los Rios Ranch, the South Coast 
Botanical Gardens, and we will be in Sierra Madre on July 1, to start off 
their Holiday weekend.

We have been busy planning the 2008 Convention and making table 
favors.  It’s been a lot of fun, and we look forward to having you all here.
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